
          

 

 

 

IEEE DAY 2024 EVENTS 

 

• Title : "Why IEEE?"  

• Nature of the Event: Panel Discussion 

• Date : 7th October 2024 

• Time : 11:00am to 1:00pm 

• Speaker(s) Details : 1. Rashi Agarwal - an Associate Product Manager at Drivex and former 

Chair of the IEEE NHCE Student Branch. 

2. Sambhav Singh - Business Development Associate at Leadsquared and former Membership 

Development Chair. 

 

• Event Overview: 

 

The IEEE NHCE Student Branch and MTT-S together hosted an insightful panel discussion, this 

event aimed to provide students with a deeper understanding of the numerous benefits IEEE 

membership offers. The emcee and moderator, Anish B, kicked off the session by warmly 

welcoming the dignitaries, faculty members, students, and esteemed alumni, setting a positive 

and engaging tone for the event. 

The panel featured two prominent alumni speakers: Sambhav and Rashi, both the speakers shared 

their remarkable personal journeys with IEEE, highlighting how the organization was pivotal in 

shaping their academic and professional paths. They delved into how IEEE fostered their career 

growth through networking, innovation, and the ability to stay connected with global industry 

trends. 

     Interaction with the Panellists: 

The interactive session saw students actively engaging with the panelists, discussing key concerns 

such as the cost of membership. Sambhav and Rashi offered reassuring responses, emphasizing 

the incredible return on investment through access to global resources, professional development 

opportunities, and the chance to participate in transformative projects. Their real-life examples 

inspired attendees, who expressed newfound appreciation for the value of IEEE membership. 

The event also featured a presentation by Madhumitha, Vice-Chair of the Membership 

Development Committee, who provided an informative overview of how students could join the 

IEEE NHCE team. This presentation reinforced the sense of community and collaboration that 

IEEE fosters, encouraging students to seize the opportunities for learning and growth that 

membership offers. 

 

 



     Feedback and Success: 

The panel discussion was met with enthusiastic feedback from attendees, who appreciated the 

candidness of the alumni and their clear, relatable insights. The event was recognized as a huge 

success, with both the audience and alumni expressing satisfaction with the organization and the 

value it brought to IEEE Day celebrations. 

     Conclusion: 

"Why IEEE?" was an inspiring and informative event that successfully showcased the countless 

benefits of being part of the IEEE community. It not only addressed common questions and 

concerns but also fostered a deeper understanding of the opportunities IEEE offers for academic 

and professional growth. The event concluded on an optimistic note, marking the close of the 

IEEE Day celebrations at NHCE, and left students eager to explore the potential that IEEE 

membership can unlock for them. 
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           Faculty Coordinator 

           Dr Rajesh G 


